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DISCONTINUATION OF BIDDING 
CONTRACT CAPACITY OF 1,200 MW (NET), COD 2024 

 
 

To all interested bidders: 
 
In relation to the Second Invitation to Bid published last 23 and 30 December 
2019 for the above-captioned contract capacity, we would like to give notice 
that Meralco has updated its Power Supply Procurement Plan ("PSPP") and 
Distribution Development Plan (“DDP”), taking into account actual demand for 
2019 and acquisition of demand-side and supply-side resources to cost- 
effectively meet needs of customers, for submission this coming March 2020; 
thus, it was determined by MERALCO that the Bidding for the greenfield 
baseload capacity of 1,200 (net), COD 2024 shall be discontinued. Upon 
approval by DOE, Meralco in due time will invite bidders to participate in the 
bidding for greenfield baseload capacity of 1,800 MW (net), COD 2024-2025. 
 
For your guidance and information. 
 
Issued on 6 March 2020.  
 
 
Third Party Bids and Awards Committee (“TPBAC”) 
Manila Electric Company  
 
 

(sgd) 
Atty. Ferdinand A. Domingo 
Chairman 


